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Senator Bernie Moreno Makes Visit to Lake County 

PAINESVILLE, Ohio, April 1, 2025– Lake County was honored to welcome Ohio Senator Bernie Moreno to 

the Commissioners’ Office last week on Wednesday, March 26, 2025. The visit marked a significant 

opportunity for local officials and community members to engage directly with the Senator on important 

issues facing the Lake County region. 

During his time in Lake County, Senator Moreno met with 

the Board of Commissioners to discuss vital community 

needs, economic development, and potential funding 

opportunities. The discussions focused on enhancing 

infrastructure, bolstering local businesses, and addressing 

the specific challenges that residents face. 

“We appreciate Senator Moreno taking the time to visit our 

community and hear our concerns firsthand,” said Richard J. 

Regovich, President of the Lake County Board of 

Commissioners. “His commitment to Lake County will help 

us on our journey to continue improving the quality of life 

for our residents.” 

“We thank Senator Moreno for his leadership and support 

for the people of Lake County. This visit symbolizes our partnership between local government and federal 

leadership. Working together, we can ensure that Lake County receives the attention and resources it 

deserves,” said Commissioner John T. Plecnik. 

“I appreciated the opportunity to discuss economic development and other vital issues affecting residents 

in Lake County,” said Senator Bernie Moreno. “I’m committed to hearing the concerns of my constituents 

and working to ensure every county in Ohio get the resources it needs from our federal government.” 

The meeting was well attended by selected local leaders and citizens, showcasing the collaborative spirit 

of Lake County. As a result of the discussions, the Senator agreed to follow up on key initiatives that were 

raised and to continue advocating for Lake County’s needs at the federal level.  

The Lake County Commissioners’ Office looks forward to building on this productive meeting and 

continuing to establish a strong relationship with Senator Moreno. 
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From the Left: Commissioner John T. Plecnik, Senator 
Bernie Moreno, Commissioner Richard J. Regovich 
and Sheriff Frank Leonbruno. 
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